
Can you believe it’s already

the end of May?

Skaters are working hard!

They are learning

new elements,

preparing for

tests and creating

new programs!

The hard work

doesn't stop any-

time soon. We will be

heading into the summer

program shortly! That’s a

fantastic time to focus on

your skating!

Please remember to wear

proper off-ice

clothing attire

including running

shoes and bring

a water bottle.

If you are going to be

away, please email us at:

info@skatectc.com.

By doing this, the

Coaches will be

informed of when

a skater will be

missing. If you

email prior to the

start of your day’s

session, you will not be

charged for the lesson.

Even if your coach is

aware of the absence,

please send an email.

If you end up being late

for an off-ice class please

get ready quickly and join

without interrupting. We

greatly appreciate your

assistance with this!

Some of the Spring

Sessions are full so

please consult with the

CTC office before

planning your make up

sessions.

The Spring Senior Bronze

and higher test day is

scheduled for the end of

June. If you

require a specific

day due to a

school event,

please let your Coach know

prior to May 31st, 2019.

Spring School is already 1/2 way done!
June 2019

Champions Training Centre

Skaters Who Are

Injured:

To all those who

are injured we hope

you have a speedy

recovery!

Look forward to

seeing you back on

the ice soon!

 Bingo Hall Charity: Wednesday May 29th

 No skating Saturday

June 1st

 Cleaning out the Prop

Shed Saturday June 1st. If

you are available to help

please email the Preston

FSC. Starting at 8:30am.

 Tentative Test day: June 25th: During the

Day

 Tentative Test Day: June 26th after 3pm

 First Day of Summer school: July 2, 2019

2019 Waiver & Medical Form.

All skaters are required to complete

the 2019/20 waiver form. Only

require new medical form if there are

changes. (forms will be emailed out)

CTC Lululemon/Ivivva

Jacket

Orders Due June 5th,

2019.

Order Form will be

emailed out!

Where Can I get my
skates sharpened:

Mr. Wheeler
and Mr. Eaton
both sharpen
skates.

Please speak to
them directly about drop
off and pick up times.

Also remember to put
your name in your skates!

Skating Attire

If you have any practice

dresses, skirts or

competition outfits you

would like to sell, please give them

to Ms Wheeler. Make sure you

include your name, and selling price.


